
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

January 3, 2022 

 

Dear Cheektowaga-Sloan Families, 

I am writing to let all families know that we have scheduled an additional day and time for you 

to pick up a free COVID-19 Antigen Home Test if you are interested in obtaining one for your 

child(ren).  Please note that this additional pick up time is for families who are interested in 

obtaining a free test but were unable to do so yesterday.     

Tomorrow, Tuesday, January 4, 2022, we will have the free antigen tests available for families 

to pick up.  You can pick up the tests between the hours of 4:00 p.m.-6:00 p.m. at Woodrow 

Wilson Elementary School.  Please park in the back of Woodrow Wilson and proceed to the 

center back doors (Door #7).  Once you enter the school, there will be staff waiting to greet you 

in the foyer area.  The same process will be followed as it was yesterday.  You will need to 

provide your child’s name so that we can mark this on our student enrollment lists indicating that 

you obtained a free test for your child.  Thank you for wearing a mask at all times when in the 

school building. 

If you administer the test to your child and it is positive, please contact your health care provider 

immediately as well as report the positive result to the Erie County Department of Health 

(ECDOH) by calling 716-858-2929. 

We hope that these free COVID-19 Antigen Tests have proven to be useful to you and your 

family and we especially hope that this additional day of pick-up on a weeknight is convenient 

and helpful to you.   

We appreciate your strong partnership with us as we work to maintain the safest and healthiest 

learning environment possible for everyone here. 

Thank you for your attention to this information. 

Sincerely, 

Andrea L. Galenski 

 


